
   

 

 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you may imagine, our Year 6 trip to London this year is sadly looking 

uncertain due to the coronavirus outbreak. 

 

We are currently working closely with the providers who are waiting for 

further advice from the government. Given this, we are not in a position 

to formally cancel the trip at this stage without losing the deposits 

already paid.  

 

This is a developing situation and we will update you with any further 

news when we have it. Many thanks for your patience.  

 

Please do get in touch should you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 


